Trip to Scotland
What a wonderful spectacle! The Edinburgh Tattoo was the culmination of a super holiday, organised by Ann Thorington of the WI Travel Committee. A happy group of ladies (not all WI members) and some gentlemen gathered at WI House and enjoyed a good journey to Peebles Hydro Hotel, with comfort stops helping the time whizz by. 

During our stay, visits included the Robert Smail Printing Works (NT), the Royal Yacht Britannia, the Rosslyn Chapel and the Falkirk Wheel; along with other interesting places en route and the odd bit of retail therapy. 

The long walk up the Royal Mile to the Castle for the Tattoo was helped by all the various entertainments provided by Fringe Festival performers. Every few yards another guitarist, group or act – such a happy, lively atmosphere. At the Tattoo the marching bands, formations and displays were thrilling to watch; a fantastic evening.

I must thank Ann and our courier Lisa for their helpfulness and thoughtfulness throughout the trip.  I was afraid I would be a nuisance as I have walking difficulties, but they were always there to help. The trip was very well organised for maximum sightseeing and interesting places to visit. I am looking forward to the next trip; it would be good if more members came along and enjoyed themselves.
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